
 
JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
FACILITIES SERVICES’ INTEGRATED WORKPLACE 

MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (IWMS) PROJECT 
 

RFP # FS-2019-04-LB 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

JUNE 9, 2020 
 

It is the intent of the Judicial Council of California to cancel the above Request for Proposal for 
the Facilities Services’ Integrated Workplace Management System (IWMS) Project.  The Project 
as originally scoped is being cancelled and therefore we are cancelling the RFP. 
 
We appreciate all the interest and participation shown by the bidders. 
 
 

 
 
 


